Notification of Company Name Change

To those who may concern, the company name is changed from Inspur Electronic Information
Industry Co., Ltd. to IEIT SYSTEMS Co., Ltd., effective from September 12, 2023.

Despite the change of company name, the business entity and legal relationships remain
unchanged. The-éompany‘s business remains fundamentally unaffected by this change and all
contracts with existing customers will remain unaltered, with corresponding obligations and
rights assumed under the new name. Moreover, our office address and contact details will
remain the same.

Going forward, we look forward to providing the same services that Inspur Electronic
Information Industry Co., Ltd. has offered to clients to date.

Thanks to your long term support to our company.

INEES S $ &P

HoF &y, NE4HE 2023 £ 9 A 12 H&£dE “Inspur Electronic
Information Industry Co., Ltd.” Z¥ % “IEIT SYSTEMS Co., Ltd.” .

NELEHREARE, BV FSFERREEXRTE, AAMEMEKRE TR MF
FAZ. REALFEATZWEMEH, SAHEPHUHELARERETE, #
BB AR A A X 5-H o 37 4 B R 48

TEAR, REABHFHREEMSSE Inspur Electronic Information Industry Co. ,
Ltd. 3441k A P R SR HEE RS

R KB DAk 7 3 B 9 !

2
|

IEIT SYSTEMS Cofﬁ"[td.

East side of Flogr9sNo. &;Q.!&(;aoshapﬁr% South Road,
= b 4 ’

=

High-tech Zone,"f?- : City’f'Sh!éndong P;i_ﬁ:vince, PRC

'




